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Good afternoon 
 

I hope everyone is well, and having a good week! 
 

I have been told that Hazel were incredible this morning! Well done to you all- I hope you are so proud of 
yourselves! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Claremont Primary School 

Be confident, be curious, be creative 

Newsletter 3rd May 2024 

Have a great weekend,  

from Mrs Roberts and the Claremont Team  

Parent/Carer Survey: we want to know what you think.  
 
As part of their work to identify the priorities for Claremont for the coming year, 
the Governors, together with Mrs Roberts and the Senior Leadership Team, are 
conducting surveys of pupils, staff and, of course, parents and carers. The views 
of our stakeholders are vitally important and we want to hear what you, as 
parents/carers think about our school.  
Please fill in the questionnaire at https://forms.office.com/e/Jpwg1hVyDP 
 

The link is now open and will remain open until 12th May. 
 
 

This week I have been attending the National Teaching School Hub 

Council event in Manchester with my work with Kent Teaching School Hub. 

The team and I were privileged to listen to Professor Rob Coe speak about 

‘How to help teachers get better at the hardest job in the world.’ 

I attended an inspiring and thought-provoking session on EDI (Equality, 

Diversity and Inclusion) with Martin Smith from the SWIFT TSH, and Dave 

Watson OBE, CEO, Wiltshire Trust- a highly experienced educationalist.  

Professor Becky Francis CBE (CEO of EEF) finished the day with the impact 

of evidence-based research on Quality Professional Development for 

teachers to support retention and improve pupil outcome.  

https://claremont.kent.sch.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/Jpwg1hVyDP
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Claremont Governors 

Parent Governor Information Meeting 

Friday 

10 

May 

We currently have a vacancy for a parent governor  

and anticipate further vacancies in the Autumn term 

 

If you would like to learn more about this governance role,  

what it involves, the time commitment required, what parents governors are  

required to do and the application process, please come along to the meet the  

Chair of Governors and Vice Chair of Governors on  

Friday 10 May from 9 to 10am 

 

The meeting is open to all current parents and carers of pupils at Claremont. 

 

If you would like to attend, please register using this link 

Event Registration   

 
(We have corrected the glitch with the link in last week’s newsletter.) 

https://forms.office.com/e/k5EYjEibWK?origin=lprLink
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In Science, Maple class have been learning about plants. We have all planted 

some poppy seeds and are learning about what they need to help them grow. 

The children will need to look after their plants carefully ensuring that they 

remain healthy and alive.  
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